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I am writing to express my strong opposition to SB 210 that would make in-person 

voting the standard method of voting in Oregon.  My husband and I have been 

residents of rural Oregon for over 30 years, and as we have grown older in this 

beautiful state, it is becoming increasingly difficult for us to travel into town. To have a 

requirement for in-person voting would add an onerous task on us to travel to a 

voting place to vote. Requesting an absentee ballot would be our only option, which 

is more steps and paperwork and complicates the voting process unnecessarily. 

 

VOTE NO ON SB 210! 

 

Annette Parsons 

Grants Pass, OR  


